BABP. GAD

70 ± 1952





US DOE ARCHIVES
326 U.S. ATOMIC ENERGY
COMMISSION

RG DOE HISTORIAN (DBM)

Collection 1/32

Box 3362

Folder # 2

Mr. Joseph Chase Department of State Twenty-first Street and Virginia Avenue, M.W. Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Chase:

I would like to express my appreciation for the splendid cooperation of the Department of State for their assistance in organizing a world-wide system of stations to monitor fallout from nuclear detonations. The value of this program cannot be oversuphasized in its contribution to our knowledge of phenomenology of fallout. The chain of Department of State stations will provide essential data for future evaluation. Mr. George Spiegel has been especially helpful in coordinating this effort.

Very truly yours,

John C. Bugher, M. D. Director Division of Biology and Medicine

GMD:mlh

9/29/52

**BEST COPY AVAILABLE** 

MILITARY RESEARCH & APPL.

OFFICE ▶						
SURNAME >	LOB					
•	40/1/5-2			,		
Form AEC-218						

U. S. GOVERNMENT PRINTING OFFICE 16-02761